Before and After School & Summer
Child Care Programs

www.bascol.org

February 3, 2020

Dear Lyncourt Families,

BASCOL, Before and After School Child Care on Location, Inc. is excited to be coming to Lyncourt School
District in 2020!

BASCOL offers a fun-filled and exciting summer program at three locations: Syracuse, Liverpool and Central
Square areas. We have themed weeks, guest speakers, optional field trips and more! Summer information will
be sent to families in April when we start registering.

We will be opening in September 2020 at Lyncourt and be offering care before school, after school, during
school vacations, half days and snow days. BASCOL has been providing NYS licensed quality childcare since
1992. We are located at 19 sites throughout nine different school districts in Onondaga and Oswego County.

BASCOL offers an engaging and recreational based program in a safe and nurturing environment. We offer a
variety of activities for children to participate in, and our professional and caring staff will work to encourage
each child to grow to their fullest potential.

BASCOL registration for next school year will start in May. We will hold a registration night at Lyncourt
School but you may also register at the BASCOL Administrative Office in Liverpool. As part of the
registration process, you will need to complete a registration packet, make a security deposit based on your
child’s schedule and complete the BASCOL orientation. You will be notified when BASCOL starts registering
and additional information will be sent.

If you have any questions, please contact the BASCOL Administrative Office at 315-622-4815.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Natalie Scavone
Executive Director

Before and After School Childcare on Location, Inc.
4610 Wetzel Road ¢ Liverpool, NY 13090 + 315-622-4815 ¢ Fax: 315-622-4885



